INVITATION TO BID
for
Pest Control Services
for
The Housing Authority of the City of Harlingen

The Housing Authority of the City of Harlingen is accepting bids for Pest Control Services.
Bid specifications may be picked up at the Housing Authority office at 219 E. Jackson St.
Harlingen, TX 78550 beginning on Tuesday, June 27, 2023. The deadline to submit bids
is Tuesday, July 11, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. at the offices of the Housing Authority of the City
of Harlingen, 219 E. Jackson Street, Harlingen, TX 78550 and will be publicly opened
and read.
Bids shall be sealed and properly identified:
Pest Control Services Bid

All bids shall be submitted to:
Hilda Benavides, Chief Executive Officer
Housing Authority of the City of Harlingen

219 E. Jackson Street
Harlingen, TX 78550

No verbal, faxed, or emailed bids will be accepted. Late bids will not be considered. The
Pest Control bid will be awarded by our Board of Commission at our next regular Board
Meeting.

The Housing Authority of the City of Harlingen reserves the right to accept or reject any
or all proposals, to waive any formalities, and to accept the proposal most advantageous
to the Housing Authority.

The Housing Authority of the City of Harlingen is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
Section 3 companies welcomed.
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